
From: Kristen Barisdale 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 8:42 PM
To: Sylvia Rafalski-Misch <rafalskimiss@cambridge.ca>
Cc: Sean Bender <benders@cambridge.ca>
Subject: 475 Allendale Road
 
Good evening Sylvia,
 
Further to our brief discussion yesterday, we submit the following commentary related to the above-noted development.
 
As discussed, the proposed development (the currently approved site plan and future site plan to be revised, if the zoning is approved by
the City) provides for a future driveway connection to the south. The property currently remains under one ownership – Dream Unlimited
will also be responsible for developing the balance of the site. The future connection to the south has been provided to facilitate further
business employment uses as well as future commercial uses on Maple Grove Road.
 

 
 




